RECEIVED

By dehloptoxic at 11:14 am, Aug 16, 2006

August 15, 2006

Mr. Barney Chan

ACEHS

1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy, Ste. 250
Alameda, CA 94502

RE: Chevron # 93676

4300 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland
ACEHS RO#: 1185

Dear Mr. Chan:

This letter is to inform you of a change in management for the above-referenced site.
Effective immediately, the Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. project manager is:
Laura Genin

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.

5900 Hollis St., Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Office phone: 510-420-3367

Please contact Laura Genin at 510-420-3367 or Bob Foss at 510-420-3348 you have any
questions.

Regards,

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.


dehloptoxic
Received


ALAMEDA COUNTY ® @ Y
HEALTH CARE SERVICES
' AGENCY

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
StlD 1185 {510) 567-6700
{510) 337-9335 (FAX)

December 7, 1998

Mr. C. Christopoulous Mr. Phil Briggs

C & H Development Chevron

3744 Mt Diablo Suite 301 P.0.Box 5004

Lafayette, CA 94549 _ San Ramon, CA 94583-0804

RE: Well Decommission at 4300 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland, CA
Dear Messrs. Christopoulous and Briggs:

This office and the San Francisco RWQCB have reviewed the case closure summary for the
above referenced site and concur that no further action related to the underground tank
release is required at this time. Before a remedial action completion letter is sent, the
onsite and offsite monitoring wells {(MW-1A through5A) should be decommissioned, if they
will no longer be monitored. Please notify this office upon completion of well destruction
s0 a closure letter can be issued.

Well destruction permits may be obtained from Alameda County Pubhc Works. They can
be reached at {510) 670-5575.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at (510} 567-6762.

Sincerely,

I S

eva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist

amirchevron2





